
Payment Plan Update 
 Fall 2023 

 

As we prepare for the Fall 2023 semester and the issuance of the semester bill, you may be thinking about ways to make 
payment before the due date. We excited to share with you changes to our payment portal and the College’s authorized 
payment plan, through our third-party provider Transact Campus, which provides you with the flexibility of monthly 
payments to pay your semester tuition and fees. When you enroll into a payment plan, your identification is validated 
real-time — ensuring your account is set up properly with the school.  

Our payment portal will look a little different going forward, however it will make paying your tuition and fees easier. 
Our new, enhanced platform has all the great features of our previous payment plan platform, however it provides 
improvements we believe you’ll appreciate.  

o You’ll see a more intuitive, modern, mobile-friendly interface making it easier to enroll, make a 
payment, or check your account 

o Avoid the high cost of traditional loans and pay only one low fee at the time of enrollment into a 
payment plan. 

o Pay the entire semester bill or the amount remaining after financial aid in monthly installments 
o Make convenient electronic payments which now includes 529 provider electronic transfers as well as 

international wire payments  
o Choice to receive notifications or receipts sent via text messaging 
o Current payment plan students (set up prior to Spring, 2023) -- If you have set up monthly, automatic 

payments- you will need to reauthorize the automatic payments. 
o Easily invite family members to become Authorized Payers if they are assisting you with your college 

expenses 
 

Current students as well as new incoming students will need to invite their parents or whomever is assisting with making 
payments on their behalf to become an Authorized Payer. Please visit the following link for further information and user 
guides, https://studentaccounts.tcnj.edu/authorized-payer-for-online-payments/ 

The enrollment period for the upcoming Fall 2023 semester payment plan will open on July 19th. For more information 
on our payment plan, please visit our payment plan website at https://studentaccounts.tcnj.edu/billing/bill-payment-
options/installment-payment-plan/. 

If you need assistance with navigating the website or enrolling into a payment plan, please contact the Transact Campus 
Customer Care Center, Monday through Friday, 8AM-9PM EST at 1-877-821-0625 or Ms. Rayanne Conyers-Tiwari, the 
Payment Plan Administrator, at The College of New Jersey via email at paymentplan@tcnj.edu. 
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